Lake Forest boat ramp to be
overhauled

Tahoe City Public Utility District is going to rehab the Lake
Forest boat ramp.

The plan is to remove the existing concrete boat ramp, dredge
the boat ramp fairway, construct a precast concrete boat ramp
and cast-in-place concrete drive, and install sheet pile.

TCPUD is in the process of soliciting bids for the project.
The deadline to submit a bid is March 4 at 2pm.

Engineers expect the project to cost $554,222.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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